Townsview School December Parent Newsletter

Important Dates for December

4	December 1	Term 1 Report Cards Go Home

December 1-4 Report Card Parent Teacher Interviews (either by telephone or virtual)

December 2 Swim Program Is Cancelled due to COVID 19 Orange Phase (2B @ 9:00am) (3C @ 1:00pm)

December 4 No School for Students (Parent-Teacher Meetings & Staff Professional Learning)

♣ December 7 Swim Program Is Cancelled due to COVID 19 Orange Phase (2A @ 9:00am) (4A @ 10:30am) (3/4B @ 1:00pm)

♣ December 7 Science East for 5D, 3/4B & 3A

December 9
 Swim Program Is Cancelled due to COVID 19 Orange Phase Swim Program (3C @ 1:00pm)
 December 14
 Swim Program Is Cancelled due to COVID 19 Orange Phase Swim Program (3/4B @ 1:00pm)

December 14 Holiday Hat Day

♣ December 15 School Clothing Orders ready for Pick Up

December 15
 December 15
 School Spirit Day – Wear the Proud Colors of Black & Yellow
 Last Day for donations for the Townsview Christmas Care Tree

December 16 Swim Program Is Cancelled due to COVID 19 Orange Phase (3C @ 1:00pm)

♣ December 16 School Clothing Orders ready for Pick Up

December 16 One Color Day

December 17 Holiday Shirt & Pants Day

December 18
Swim Program Is Cancelled due to COVID 19 Orange Phase (2C @ 9:00am) (3A @ 10:30am) (3D @ 1:00pm)

♣ December 18 Last Day of School for the Christmas Break

December 18 PJ Day

♣ December 18 Student Virtual Assembly

December 18 Candy Canes delivered to all students – Compliments from the Home & School Association

January 4 Students return to school – it will be Day 1

School Clothing Order Pick-Up

♣ School Clothing orders will be ready for pick up on December 15 & 16, 2020

Normally if they are not a Christmas gift we send home with the student. If it is a Christmas gift, then we ask that you come to the school either on December 15 & 16 (during the school day) up until 4:00pm.

Townsview Christmas Care Tree

♣ Each year Townsview School puts up our Christmas Care Tree. We collect items in support of the Debec Animal Shelter, Harvest House, Sanctuary House and our local Food Bank. If you would like to contribute and send something into the school for any of the above local charities, it would be greatly appreciated. We ask that the items you send in be in a clear plastic bag with the name of the charity that you are wanting your donation to go to. Thank you.

All donations will have to be at the school by Tuesday, December 15th

To name a few, we are collecting the following items:

Harvest House	Debec Animal Shelter	Sanctuary House	Food Bank
Hygiene Products Hats & Mittens Canned Goods Cleaning Supplies	Cat Food Cat Litter Treats & Toys Cleaning Supplies Scoopers	Hygiene Products PJ's Hats & Mittens Cleaning Supplies Canned Goods	Pie Fillings & Pie Crusts Squash & Potatoes Cranberry Sauce Canned Goods Canned Fruit Toilet Paper Juice Shampoo
			Hygiene Products

Townsview Home & School

- Christmas Wreath Raffle Fundraiser
 - Exciting news Townsview families, our wreath raffle is BACK and BETER than ever! We have worked hard collected \$500 worth of LOCAL gift cards! This year we need your help more than ever! We will be sending home 6 tickets and a letter with your child to sell to your family and friends! We ask that you return your sold tickets and money to your Homeroom Teacher NO LATER than December 14th and we will pick our winner on December 16th!!! GOOD LUCK and Thank you for your continued support!!
- Community Turkey Drive
 - We are also encouraging our parent community and Townsview staff to DONATE to the Annual Valley Food bank Turkey Drive!!
 When? November 30th from 6am-6pm!! Please call 506-328-4417 and donate a turkey or make a monetary donation with the Townsview Home & School Committee! Our Committee will be making our very own donation to support the local Food Bank, so please join us and make our local Turkey Drive a success! Thanks for your support!!

Our Wish & GRATITUDE for our Townsview Families

- With COVID 19 restrictions, we have been very lucky to come back to school. We know that not all is perfect, and yes, we always have room for growth and improvement. We are thankful to our parent community for your continued support of our staff and students.
- On a personal note, sometimes it is so easy to find the negatives, but I feel it is equally important that, as we head into 2021 we all must continue to look for the "silver linings" and all the positives that we have here at Townsivew School. It is important that we continue to care and support one another as we work through the every changing processes of COVID 19. Thank you.
- under the students and staff of Townsview School, we wish all of our families a very restful and peaceful holiday season. Merry Christmas.

凚渀凚凚凚凚凚渀渀渀渀渀凚凚渀渀渀渀渀渀渀渀渀渀渀渀渀滐滐渀滐滐滐滐滐滐